
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Bruce Goldberg, MD, Director 
Department of Human Services 
Human Services Building 
500 Summer Street Northeast, E-15 
Salem, Oregon 97301-1097 
 
RE:  Oregon State Plan Amendment (SPA) Transmittal Number #08-010 
 
Dear Dr. Goldberg: 
 
The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) has completed its review of the 
Oregon State Plan Amendment (SPA) Transmittal Number #08-010. 
 
The amendment was submitted to change the reimbursement methodology for Developmental 
Disabilities Targeted Case Management (TCM) services from a monthly state-wide rate to a 
per-contact-per individual-per day methodology. 
 
This SPA is approved effective April 2, 2008, as requested by the State. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this SPA please contact me, or have your staff contact 
Wendy Hill Petras of my staff at (206) 615-3814 or wendy.hillpetras@cms.hhs.gov. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 /s/ 
 
Barbara K. Richards 
Associate Regional Administrator 
Division of Medicaid and Children’s Health 

Operations 
 
cc: 
Judy Mohr Peterson, Administrator, Division of Medical Assistance Programs 
James Toews, Assistant Director, Seniors and People with Disabilities 
 
 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
 
 
 Region 10 
 2201 Sixth Avenue, MS/RX 43 
 Seattle, Washington 98121 

  

mailto:wendy.hillpetras@cms.hhs.gov













	508 Approval Letter OR 08-010_01-11-2010
	OR08-010 Approval Package (1.27.10)_Redacted



